



ALLEN H. NEUHARTH

October 14, 1994

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief Cherokee Nation P.O. Box 948 Tahlequah, OK 74465-0948

Dear Wilma:

Thanks for your thoughtful note after our Nashville Free Spirit get-together. We were delighted that you were able to participate and your award is most deserved.

Your thoughts about expanding our Freedom Forum activities for Native American journalists is certainly on target and you can be sure that it will be thoughtfully considered. All best wishes.

Cordially,

Al Newharth

ch